SPARTANBURG COUNTY DISTRICT 4 BOARD MEETING

July 16, 2020
The District 4 Board of Trustees held a special meeting July 16, 2020 at 12 noon at Woodruff Elementary School.  Agenda notices were distributed to Spartanburg Herald Journal and The Woodruff Times.  The agenda was listed on the District website.
Chairman Brewton called the meeting to order.  

The following reports were given:
Superintendent:
1. Gave a brief update regarding Athletic timeline based on decisions by SCHSL.

2. Gave a brief update regarding District Four’s back to school plan.
Board Action:
1.  Approved low bid of $126,470.79 from Y&S Technologies for 450 Chromebooks.

2.  Approved low bid of $234,555.77 from Apple, Inc. for 640 iPads.

3.  Approved the transfer of $800,000.00 from the general fund to the construction fund.
